MENA SCHOOL BOARD MEETING

FACILITIES REPORT TO THE PUBLIC

ADMINISTRATION BUILDING BOARD ROOM

5:00 p.m. - TUESDAY, OCTOBER 17, 2017

MINUTES

The Mena School Board held their Facilities Planning meeting on Tuesday night, October 17, 2017, calling the meeting to order at 5:15 p.m. in the Administration Building Board Room, with the following members present: Robert Hines, Todd Aynes, Judith Roberson, and Kyle Cannon.

Members absent: Brian Kesterson, Clint Montgomery, Edd Puckett

Mr. Weston informed the board, with handouts, state information including building values and square footages. Mr. Weston reviewed partnership projects with the state's assistance, also growth, need, priority and enrollment projections based on previous years averages through 2026.

Judith Roberson inquired on purchasing the property for sale located beside Louise Durham Elementary. No action was taken.

Mr. Weston also updated the Louise Durham renovation project stating the concrete slab for the new expansion section should be completed soon which will allow the block layers to begin. Plans for a new roof on the existing Louise Durham building should be completed before winter. The contractors are continuing to work weekends and during school holidays to complete projects.

Edd Puckett entered the meeting at 5:45 p.m.

With no further business, meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Robert Hines, President